
TOWN OF PARSONSFIELD 
 
As you are aware, during the last few months Parsonsfield has experienced some unusual weather.     
This has led to delays in Trash Pick-up. To help alleviate this situation, the town is providing a dumpster (24/7) at 
the Town Office for those residents who are experiencing trash problems.  Please limit your material to “regular” 
trash!  Recycle/Tires/Bulky & White items will be picked up on a regular schedule. 
 

Thank you for your patience. 
 

The Parsonsfield Selectmen 

 


